
 

EYFS Summer 1 Newsletter 

Our topic this term is Colour.  

We will have lots of fun exploring different colours through 

our Art activities, Attention Autism sessions, and our Maths 

and Understanding the World activities. We will be doing 

lots of colour sorting, colouring mixing and, of course, lots of 

painting.  

Our books this half term will be ‘Brown Bear, Brown bear 

What do you see?’ and ‘We all go travelling by’, lovely 

stories with lots of colours! Here are links to YouTube videos 

that you can watch with your child. 

  

  

In cooking this term we will be exploring colour through 

making milkshakes, rainbow toast, Angel Delight and trifles. 

This term we will continue to enjoy lots of outside learning 

in out fabulous outside spaces and our community walks, 

where we will explore our local community, including trips 

on the tram and our local parks and shops. Please ensure 

you send your child in with appropriate clothes for all 

weathers. 

We are excited to start practising for our sports day in our 

PE lessons and are looking forward to our Red Gates football 

match – we are busy making bunting and flags! 

We look forward to seeing our lovely parents for our 

upcoming class visits.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/wat

ch?v=paw2RGSdwG0 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v

=Kpoze1QKOCY 
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